---------- Original Message ----------
From: Jay Nave <jrnave@comcast.net>
To: "Shoemaker, Haven" <haven.shoemaker@house.state.md.us>
Date: January 14, 2017 at 8:02 AM
Subject: 2017 Gaming Legislation
Haven,
Good morning.  My name is Jay Nave and I reside at 639 Geneva Drive, Westminster, MD 21157.  I am writing to you today to ask your support for a bill which I understand will be introduced this session which will allow parity for Fraternal Organizations on the Western Shore with the Service Organizations.  It is my understanding that this bill is to be introduced by a member of the Howard County delegation and will be referred to your committee Ways and Means.
As you may remember, I am a member of the Westminster Elks #2277 as well as a Past Exalted Ruler and a Past State President of the Maryland, Delaware and District of Columbia Elks Association.  I currently serve the Westminster Elks as their Treasurer.
Being a member of Westminster, I am sure you are aware of the charitable work we perform on an annual basis, which includes, but not limited to, $18,000 in Scholarships to High School Seniors, support for Carroll Food Sunday, Century High JROTC, Live, Laugh Hope, RCIS and the list goes on and on.  This year alone the Westminster Elks will donate over $50,000 to local charities.
Approval of this legislation will assist us in raising funds which will help in funding our activities and charitable donations.
I respectfully request that when this bill is introduced and referred to your committee that you support this and if you are so inclined to do so, I also request that you consider becoming a co-sponsor of this bill.
Thank You for your consideration of this request and if you have any questions or require any additional information from me, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,
Jay Nave
639 Geneva Drive
Westminster, MD 21157
443-340-5725 (cell)
jrnave@comcast.net
